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                                                                                                      MARCH, 2017
P.S. 108 Newsletter



Principal’s Corner
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

I hope you and your families are well. I am confident that soon we will bid winter farewell and welcome the arrival of spring.

Please remember Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held in the afternoon and evening of March 9th.  A special notice was sent home.  I look forward to seeing you.
Sincerely,

Charles Sperrazza 

Report Cards/Parent-Teacher Conferences

Parents can meet with teachers during the following scheduled conference days:

  Thursday Afternoon, March 9th  
  12:40 – 2:40 p.m.
  Thursday Evening, March 9th 
T

   4:30 – 7:30 p.m.

Please make every effort to meet with your child’s teacher.  Report cards will not be given to students whose parents did not attend Parent-Teacher Conferences.
Attendance and Lateness Alert!

It is essential that your child attend school regularly.  If your child is absent, an excuse note must be sent to the teacher on the day the child returns to school.  Reminder – children must be in their classroom by 8:20 a.m. in order not to be marked late!  School doors open at 7:50 a.m.
March Calendar

March 9th is a half-day for Parent-Teacher conferences.  Dismissal begins at 11:30 a.m.
March 17 – Wearing of the Green!
March 28-29-30 – NYS ELA Exam – Gr. 3, 4, and 5
Nurse’s Corner
Springtime will be upon us soon and so will the start of spring allergies.  If your child suffers from allergies take all necessary measures to make them comfortable while they are in school.
M. Bernas
PA Corner

March 3 – Valentine’s Day Dance

6:00-8:00 pm

March 14 – PA meeting at 6:30 pm

Spirit Sales – every Monday & Tuesday 

Parent Coordinator
Greetings to All!!
As you know parents, your presence is welcomed and greatly appreciated in P.S. 108. This month we will be hosting a few workshops and events for you to participate in. If you are interested in volunteering for the Spring Book fair, you can reach me at the office at 718-863-9829 Ext. 1300 or on our REMIND app. If you need assistance in signing up onto the REMIND app please feel free to contact me. Our goal at P.S. 108 is to have all parents and caregivers connected. 
Reminder!!
This month is the start of the New York City Department of Education’s Learning Environment Survey for all parents.  This year, we hope that every parent, caregiver will make their voices heard by completing the survey.  Remember through the survey, your opinions really count.  You can change your school.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions, and or concerns.  We strongly encourage volunteering, and are open to suggestions.

Scholastic Book Fair Date & Times:
Tuesday, March 7: 8 am - 2 pm
Wednesday, March 8: 8 am- 2 pm
Thursday, March 9: 12:30 pm- 3 pm
                                4:30 pm - 7:15 pm
Friday, March 10: Last Call

 
*Please make sure you add NYS tax (8.875) for your child/children book fair order. *
Thank you for being a BIG part of our school community! 

 

Sincerely,

 

T. Brugman

Parent Coordinator

Looking Ahead…
Spring Break – April 10 – 18, 2017











